Legal Notices
PUBLIC NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR EMS SERVICE LICENSE

Notice is hereby given that Hermon Fire Department, a Municipal Entity, is
making an application to Maine Emergency Medical Services (EMS) for a
transporting service license. The proposed service will be named: Hermon
Fire Department. This application is for a Transporting Service license at the
EMT level. The proposed 9-1-1 Primary Response Area to be added under
this license includes the geopolitical subdivision of Town of Hermon, Maine.
The public is invited to make comments to Maine EMS regarding this
application. All comments must be received by Maine EMS within 30
calendar days of this notice's publication date. Comments should be mailed
to the following address: Maine Emergency Medical Services 152 State
House Station Augusta, ME 04333-0152.
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